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AAU President and Omani Cultural Attaché discuss the
cooperation aspects

Prof. Ghaleb El Refae, the AAU President, received the Omani Cultural Attaché, Dr. Mahmoud
bin Mubarak El Sulaimi, the Cultural Attaché of the Sultanate of Oman Embassy at Abu Dhabi,
and Mr. Abdullah Alawi Academic Officer at the Cultural Attaché of the Sultanate of Oman
Embassy, who visited the Al Ain University to meet with the Omani students enrolled at the
university.

Prof. El Refae briefed on the university's vision and innovative approaches in the preparation
and implementation of national and internationally accredited academic programs and courses,
as well as, the centers of excellence and scientific research. He also praised the visit of the
Omani delegation and their keenness to follow up the academic process of the Omani students,
stressing the interest of Al Ain University in all students and Omani students in particular and
providing all necessary support for them.



Dr. Al-Sulaimi expressed his admiration for the vision and mission of Al Ain University as an
academic scholar and a leading civilizational teacher. He represents a pioneering response to
keep abreast of the latest knowledge developments and a forward-looking initiative that
expresses a deep understanding of the future of education and academic studies.

For her part, Dr. Aburezeq encouraged students to participate in extracurricular activities during
their academic career to entertain themselves and create a recreational atmosphere beside
their studies, stressing that the Deanship of Student Affairs is fully prepared to meet all the
students' mental, physical and emotional needs.
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